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Information Item 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

Texas Education Agency developed new school health requirements to be implemented 

for the 2009-2010 school year.  Changes include the revision of duties for the district 

School Health Advisory Council (SHAC).  New directives are: 
 
Meet 4 times per year, minimally 

Contain a minimum of 5 members 

Report directly to the school board at least once annually with detailed account of SHAC 

activities and recommendations 

Appoint parent as chair or co-chair 

Recommend indicators for evaluating effectiveness of Coordinated School Health Programs 

 

Attached are meeting minutes for the 2009-2010 school year which includes activities the SHAC 

participated in for your review. 
 
In addition, SHAC members were unanimous in making a recommendation to the BISD Board of 
Trustees to adopt Worth the Wait, a sex education program for grades 7 and 8 to be implemented 
next school year. 

 

ITEMS ADDRESSED: 

School Health Advisory Council annual report 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

None 

 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 

None 


